
   

     
 

St. Bronagh’s PS, Rostrevor 
Friends of St Bronagh’s - PTA 

 
 
           17 April 2023 
Dear Parents, 
 
PTA Annual General Meeting (AGM) – Wednesday 10 May at 8 pm 
 
We would like to give notice of the first AGM of Friends of St Bronagh’s PTA, to be held on Wednesday 10 May 
in St Bronagh’s GAC, 5-7 Mary Street Rostrevor. The evening will start at 8 pm with the first PTA Annual General 
Meeting. We then hope to discuss ideas for the PTA / fundraising over the next 12 months. Parents are welcome 
to stay for a drink in the members’ bar afterwards.  
 
The AGM is required to allow the PTA to be formally established and registered as a charity, which will allow the 
PTA (and therefore the school) greater access to grants and other funding options.  
 
The AGM is an opportunity for you to elect the PTA Committee, who represent the association throughout the 
forthcoming year. Nominations for the roles of Chair, Treasurer and Secretary can be sent in advance to 
friendsofstbronaghs@gmail.com. 
 
We have already established a steering group which is planning various fundraising activities in the next few 
months, including a Quiz Night on Saturday 3 June in St Bronagh’s GAC. If you are able to donate prizes for the 
raffle or help with organisation of the event, please get in touch with us via email or speak to one of the parents 
on the steering group (see names below).  
 
We look forward to seeing you on 10 May.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Steering group 
Friends of St Bronagh’s PTA 
 
Steering group members: 
Karen Hughes, Paula Cole, Yvonne Murray, Nathan Fairbairn, Caitriona Featherstone, Rós Ní Dhubháin, Cerri-
Louise McAvoy, Laura King, Oonagh Kelly, Shannon Fegan, Caoimhe Parr and Brenna Cullen 
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